
Admissions Information 

Reception Admissions September 2019 

For a Reception place for a child born between 1st September 2014 and 31st August 
2015 please complete an application form online 
at http://www.enfield.gov.uk/admissions. If you need assistance to do this please 
speak to the school office 

The closing date for applications is 15th January 2019.  

Nursery Admissions September 2019 

De Bohun also offers 60 Nursery places. If you wish to apply for a Nursery place for 
a child born between 1 September 2015 and 31 August 2016 please complete an 
application form online http://www.enfield.gov.uk/admissions. If you need assistance 
to do this please speak to the school office 

De Bohun are offering 30 hour nursery placements for those that are eligible as well 
as 15 hour placements. For more information and how to apply 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-30-hours-free-tax-free-childcare  

The closing date for applications is 15th February 2019. 

Terrific Twos Admissions at De Bohun Pre School 

De Bohun offers funded Terrific Twos places, as well as paid spaces - please 
contact Lisa Younger on l.younger@debohun.enfield.sch.uk  or enquire at the school 
for further details.  

In-Term Applications and Admissions 

Applications should be made using the below documents and submitted to the 
Enfield Local Authority and not directly to the school. The details to return the 
documents are on the form. 

School Admissions Appeals 

If you wish to appeal a refusal of admission to the school, please contact admissions 
at Enfield Local Authority.  

Please see our Admissions Policy for any further information.  
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Admission Information  
 

Once a space is offered by the London Borough of Enfield, we will contact you to 

arrange an admission interview. 

 

Children are invited to spend a morning in their new class, meet their peers and 

complete some basic assessment in Reading, Writing & Mathematics. During the 

morning your child will be assigned a “buddy” who will help to make their settling in 

period a positive experience. Admission interviews are held on a Thursday morning 

with a start date given for the following Monday.  

 

During that morning, parents will meet with the Admissions Officer to complete 

school paperwork, tour the school and be given the chance to answer any questions 

that they may have. 

 

Children accepting places in our Pre-School, will be offered a tour by our Manager, 

Mrs Helen Rodgers and a settling in period offered. 


